
In	the	future,	the	Company	seeks	to	form	a	positive	dividend
history.	In	addition,	the	Company	expects	independent	directors
to	join	the	Board	of	Directors.

The	company	seeks	to	increase	face-to-face	meetings	of	the	Board
of	Directors	and	the	Board	of	Directors	of	IDGC	of	the	South	PJSC
to	evaluate	its	work	and	individual	work	of	its	members.
In	addition,	the	Company	plans	to	prepare	a	social	report	that
complies	with	the	standards	of	Global	Reporting	Initiative	and/or
AA1000.


